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Agenda  
 
26/06  Schooltrip group 1 t/m 4 
26/06 Participation councilmeeting 
26/06 Sportactivity group 5 
27/06 Schooltrip group 5 t/m 7 
28/06 t/m 
01/07 

Study days Klaverblad, all 
children are free 

05/07 Summerparty 
08/07 Week of the report 

interviews 
12/07 Newsletter 14 
15/07 Farewell evening for group 8 

 
Tip: In Social Schools, under calendar, you 
can also find important activities and days 
off for the upcoming period.  
 

Summerparty 
 
After the success of last year, we are 
organizing a Summer Festival again this 
year. This will take place on Friday, July 5 
from 4:30-7:00 pm. We hope that many 

children and parents can attend      . 
 
We would love it if there are parents who 
would also like to bring something to eat 
for this party. Perhaps something typical 
of their own culture so that others can 
taste and learn about it. Of course the 
school will also provide some snacks. If all 
goes well, your child has already brought a 
registration list where you can indicate 
what you would like to prepare. It is great 
how many parents have brought 
something and how together we can 
design the party. 
 
However, do not feel obliged, but if you 
can spare something and would like to 
support us in this, that would be great. 
There will be large tables where this can 
be placed. The most important thing 
about this party is that we can be together 

and end the 23-24 school year in a fun 
way! 
 
Last year we presented our homemade 
constitution on this festive day.  
 

 
 
Once again there is something great to 
unveil, namely our new school logo. The 
plan is to show it to 
everyone during the 
Summer Festival. We 
hope that as many 
people as possible 
can attend this 
special moment. 
 
 
 

Report interviews 
 
Your child's teacher will inform you when 
your child will bring home his/her report 
card.  
During the week of July 8, it will be 
possible to meet with the teacher to 
discuss the report card. Starting Monday, 
July 1 at noon, you can sign up for an 
appointment. This can be done until 
Friday, July 5, 5 p.m. at the latest. This will 
be done through Social Schools. So keep 

an eye on the app       

 



 
 
 

Keti Koti 
 
Keti Koti will take place on Monday, July 1. 
We have a school day and the children are 
not at school. On Tuesday, June 25, we 
stand still and the children of all groups 
get lessons from ROY AND CLEO who will 
tell the children about this. If your child 
likes it, they can come to school in festive 
clothes on Tuesday, July 2! 

 
 

Books for all children 
 
Good news. Because we are affiliated with 
the Youth Education Fund, we claimed a 
new promotion from Bol.com. We 
received another new reading book for 
every student. 

 

The children will receive these as gifts to 
take home on Friday, July 5. On that day 
we will also celebrate our Summer Festival 
and it will be a festive day anyway! Below 
you can see which books the children will 
receive: 

Groups 1/2: Anansi the spider and eggs for 
the king 

Groups 3/4: Fox and hare - Owl wants to 
travel 

Groups 5/6: Wildebras - A night at the zoo 

Groups 7/8: The house with the sloping 
floors 

Because reading is very important for 
children, we are very happy with these 
books. We wish the children lots of 
reading pleasure!  
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foodpackages for the summer 
 
More good news! Thanks to the School 
Meals program and extra provisions from 
the government, we can again arrange an 
extra food package for all the children at 
the school. During Christmas we were also 
able to give a package to everyone. Now 
we can do this again for the summer 
vacations. It contains all kinds of products 
with a longer shelf life and hopefully an 
extra helping hand for many. On Friday, 
July 12, these packets will be distributed. 
The request to all parents/caregivers to 
see if it is possible to help your child take 
this home that afternoon. Again, van 
Kekem fruit is helping us with this! 

 
 


